Nature Reserve Committee Report
to BellaVita Board of Directors
October 23, 2019

1.BellaVita’s Nature Observation Platform application is currently
being reviewed by the City of Pearland. We are shooting for
completion by end-of-year 2019,

2.Site planning continues at 2435 Ameno. fencing might include
construction of a low two rail rustic fence 10 feet behind the
butterfly garden on Reserve Property to delineate the two areas. The
cost of materials would be covered by our existing budget with labor
and mai provided by the i t Please note,
ARC approval would be needed for the cedar split rail fence.

3. The free Fall guided tour of a portion the Nature Reserve trail
system for this year will be Saturday, November 23. The tour is open
to all members of BellaVita and their guests. Time and location to be
announced later.



